
 

 

 

 

 

Executive Summary 

Training Committee Meeting 

10 February 2025 

 

1. The committee reviewed the 2024 BD Presents event and feedback from attendees. 

 

2. Discussion took place around the possibilities for future training events and formats. 

 

3. BDCC course applications for 2025 remain open, with courses beginning in March. 
 

4. The group were updated on the plans for Steward development in 2025, beginning with CPD training 

for Stewards at the Principles of Dressage on the weekend of 22/23 March. 
 

5. Discussion took place around proposed development tests for regional training. 
 

 

 
 
Date of next meeting – to be confirmed   
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Training Director, Harry Payne      Date:  10 February 2025 


